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Classes cancelled at Saskatoon Misbah School 
 
Classes are cancelled for the remainder of the day at Saskatoon Misbah School due to a water service issue.  
 
A blockage in the main sewer line has disrupted water service at the school. Until repairs are completed, there is no 
water at the school.  
 
Notification has been sent to all families. The school will remain open until all students are able to go home. Classes 
are expected to resume Friday. 
 
Saskatoon Public Schools is the largest school division in the province. We operate 49 elementary schools, 10 
secondary schools, one associate school and one alliance school. We serve more than 26,000 students and employ 
approximately 2,600 professional and support staff. Learn more at www.saskatoonpublicschools.ca. 
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